
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to SOAR’s Fall Semester, 2025! 

Dear SOAR Member, 
Welcome to the Fall 2025 registration lineup of SOAR courses!  We have an abundance of classes to choose from 
this semester, and we trust that there will be several oƯerings that will tickle your fancy.  
The Fall semester dates are September 2nd - November 7th, 2025.  

The Meet the Chef event, a popular SOAR activity, will be on October 15th, at the Potsdam Town & Country Club. If 
you would like to attend, complete and send the enclosed flyer with a separate check made out to SOAR, INC. 
Reservations are due September 26th. 

The SOAR Luncheon is scheduled for November 12th at the Knowles Conference Center, a good time to meet 
with fellow SOAR classmates. We will send out a mailing with details as the time draws nearer.  

PLEASE NOTE: The 12-course limit has been removed, so please register for as many courses as you wish. 
However, please plan to attend the classes you sign up for, so that other SOAR members don't get closed out of 
courses unnecessarily. 

The SOAR incorporation process continues steadily, thanks to Ed Russell's expert leadership in this pursuit.  As a 
result, PLEASE MAKE OUT YOUR MEMBERSHIP AND MEET THE CHEF CHECKS TO SOAR, INC.  (Checks should 
not be made out to PACES, as SOAR is now a separate entity.) 

 Enjoy the selection of oƯerings!  The Board truly hopes you enjoy this semester! 

Registration Information - Registration begins August 11th.     Please register early! 

• Registration Form: Fall registration is by paper registration form. Please complete both sides and return, along 
with the membership fee ($85) to the SOAR OƯice: SOAR, 382 Van Housen Extension, SUNY Potsdam, 44 
Pierrepont Ave, Potsdam, NY 13676  

• Membership Fee: A fee of $85 for the 2025-2026 academic year (Fall 2025 and Spring 2026) is paid only once 
within the two semesters. Make your check out to “SOAR, INC.” with “SOAR dues” in the memo line.  

After we process your registration, we will mail you a confirmation letter which lists the courses you are either 
registered in or waitlisted for. You will also receive a parking permit and a SOAR name badge, both of which will 
be used for the Fall and the Spring semesters. Your name badge is your membership card, which also allows you 
entrance to campus facilities and helps your classmates learn your name. 

NOTE: All changes to courses, such as cancellations, time or room changes, will be posted on our website 
www.soarnorthcountry.com. If you are registered in the course, you will also be notified by email.  
 
If you have questions concerning registration, contact the SOAR OƯice or email soarregister@gmail.com. 

 

Juanita Babcock  Carol McRobbie  David Mathie  
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